
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Milan, 24 September 2019 

 

CALLING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

FOR THE APPROVAL OF THE HALF-YEARLY REPORT AS AT 30 JUNE 2019 

  

Please note that in accordance with the calendar of corporate events of 2019 communicated by PLC S.p.A. 
(hereinafter "PLC"), where the corporate events were indicated in the form of time intervals, the Board of 
Directors of PLC for the approval of the half-yearly report as at 30 June 2019 has been called for 25 
September 2019. 

  

For further information please contact: 

PLC S.p.A. 

Cecilia Mastelli 

investor.relations@plc-spa.com 

Tel: 02 49 53 57 41 

  
  

  

 


